
Rome, 14 March, 2025 

To Earthsight  The Green 

House – Unit 3.6 244-254 

Cambridge Heath Rd 

London, E2 9DA 

To the kind attention of Mr. xxyyxx xxyyxx, Deputy Director 

Through e-mail: xxyyxx@earthsight.org.uk 

Ref: Brazilian leather – reply to your letter dated 7 March 2025 

Dear Sirs, 

We appreciate your reaching out to us regarding your concerns. We take such matters very seriously 

and we are pleased to share our feedback below. 

Firstly, please note that at Fendi, as part of our purchasing process, we constantly monitor the origin 

of our sourcing. Namely, as far as the two suppliers in question (Conceria Cristina - Gruppo Peretti 

and Faeda, both certified by the Leather Working Group), they periodically declare and confirm 

that they use exclusively leather sourced from Europe. This practice is in strict accordance with the 

policies of the LVMH group.  

Therefore, based on the above, we can confirm that there is no direct or indirect involvement of 

FENDI in relation to the alleged illegal practices you reported. 

In any event, out of an abundance of caution, we are nonetheless conducting further investigations 

into the matter. We are committed to thoroughly examining all aspects of your concerns and will 

share any useful results with you - if any - once our investigations are complete. 

Kind regards, 

Fendi S.r.l. 

______________________________ _____________________________ 
Pierfrancesco Pellerano Jean Luc Castano 
WW Industrial Director  WW Supply Chain, Sustainability & 

Logistic Director 
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